
 
Planning Board – June 19, 2017 

Meeting called to order at 7:00PM by Chairman Granzin,  
 

Present:  Chairman Dave Granzin, Floyd Hoover, Linda Lefko, Elaine 
Thiesmeyer, Sue Davie, Daniel Hoover - Alternate 
 

Motion by Elaine 2nd Linda to approve May minutes, carried. 
 

New business: None 
 
Old Business-  
Discussion on Solar Panel regulations, members agree to table this draft for 
more information. Dave will contact Tim Cutler regarding Town of Jerusalem’s 
Solar Law. 
 
Note: Town of Manchester has a moratorium in place, while in the process of 
drafting its solar law. 
 
One point on the regulation being drafted for Torrey, is that a definition of Major 
Solar Collection “ large scale” is needed. 
 
Dan Lewis an employee of Quik Solar was called for a conference call to answer 
questions about solar panels. He discussed height, how the panels function 
during heavy snow, maintenance of field, excess energy storage. He is willing to 
come to a meeting in the future if the board has more questions. 
The board thanked him for his time. 
  
County Planning Board- 
Dave reported that the County Planning Board is still drafting new inter-municipal 
agreements regarding town & villages submittal of reviews. 
 
Being no further business before the board, Dave made a motion to adjourn 2nd 
by Linda carried at 8:02PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Betty M Daggett 
 


